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November 4, 2020

Trais Haire

Midwestern Roofing & Construction Inc
7384 N 60th St

Milwaukee, W1 53223

Dear Trais Haire:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, October 20, 2020, the City's Licenses Committee voted to
recommend to the City's Common Council to not renew, the Home Improvement Contractor’s
and Home Improvement Salesperson licenses for (“Midwestern Roofing & Construction™) based
on your second nonappearance.

On October 23, 2020, you were mailed a true and correct copy of the findings of fact,
conclusions of law, and recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to the Home
Improvement Contractor’s and Home Improvement Salespersons licenses in which the
Committee recommended that the licenses not be renewed, based on your second nonappearance.
You were further notified that the Milwaukee Common Council would consider the matter at its
mecting of Wednesday, November 4, 2020, commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Common Council
Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You
were advised of the right to file written objections and to appear personally or by counsel to
address the Common Council. At that date, time, and place, you did not appear, and you did not
file written objections to the report of the Licenses Committee. You were not represenied by
counsel.

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee, the Common Council voted
not to renew, the Home Improvement Contractor’s and Home Improvement Salespersons

licenses based your second nonappearance. Said nonrenewal is effective November 4, 2020.

Respectfully,

Al ESR.O%/\

Clerk

City Hall » Room 205 « 200 E. Wells St. » Milwaukee, WI 53202
Phone (414) 286-2221 » Fax (414) 286-3456 « www.milwaukee.gov/citycierk e
Member: International Institute of Municipal Clerks m:.wa/gmaa
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November 4, 2020

Aziz Ahmed Atty. Vincent Bobot
JA Petroleum Investment LLC 5414 S 13th St

3200 S 27th St Milwaukee, W1 53221
Milwaukee, WI 53215

Dear Aziz Ahmed:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, October 20, 2020, the Licenses Committee voted to
recommend fto the Common Council to deny your application for the Extended Hours
Establishment license based on aldermanic testimony.

On Wednesday, November 4, 2020, the Common Council considered the Committee’s
recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the
Committee’s recommendation and denied the Extended Hours Establishment license application
based on aldermanic testimony.

If you previously paid the license fees you may be eligible for a refund, except for a portion of
the fee that may be retained, by bringing in the receipt or filing an application for a refund within
one year to date of Common Council action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Respectfully,

City Half + Room 205 + 200 E. Wells St. » Milwaukee, W1 53202
Phone (414) 286-2221 « Fax (414) 286-3456 » www.milwaukee.gov/cityclerk
Member: International Institute of Municipal Clerks MiLwALIER
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November 4, 2020

Atty. Vincent Bobot Aziz. Ahmed
5414 S 13th St JA Petroleum Investment LLC
Milwaukee, WI 53221 3200 S 27th St

Milwaukee, WI 53215

Dear Aziz. Ahmed:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, October 20, 2020, the Licenses Committee voted to
recommend to the Common Council to deny your application for the Extended Hours
Establishment license based on aldermanic testimony.

On Wednesday, November 4, 2020, the Common Council considered the Committee’s
recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the
Committee’s recommendation and denied the Extended Hours Establishment license application
based on aldermanic testimony.

If you previously paid the license fees you may be eligible for a refund, except for a portion of
the fee that may be retained, by bringing in the receipt or filing an application for a refund within
one year to date of Common Council action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Respectfully,

(R

SRIOWCZAR
City Clerk

City Hall » Room 205 + 200 E, Wells St, » Milwaukee, W] 53202
Phone {414) 286-2221 » Fax (414) 286-3456 « www.milwaukee.gov/cityclerk

Member: International Institute of Municipal Clerks
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November 4, 2020

Angelica Davis
826 Blake Av
South Milwaukee, W1 53172

Dear Angelica Davis:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, October 20, 2020, the Licenses Committee voted to
recommend to the Common Council to deny your application for the Class D Operator’s license
based on your second nonappearance.

On Wednesday, November 4, 2020, the Common Council considered the Committee’s
recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the
Committee’s recommendation and denied the Class D Operator’s license application based on
your second nonappearance. '

If you previously paid the license fees you may be eligible for a refund, except for a portion of
the fee that may be retained, by bringing in the receipt or filing an application for a refund within

one year to date of Common Council action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Respectfully,

AMES R. OWCKARSY
City flerk -

City Hall + Room 205 « 200 E, Wells St. » Milwaukee, W1 53202
Phone (414) 286-2221 » Fax {414) 286-3458 » www.milwaukee.gov/cityclerk

Member: International {nstitute of Municipal Clerks MILWAUKEE
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November 4, 2020

Saif Al Mahdi
Save Auto Sales LLC
5217 S 13th St
Milwaukee, WI 53221

Dear Saif Al Mahdi:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, October 20, 2020, the Licenses Commitiee voted to
recommend to the Common Council to deny your application for the Secondhand Motor Vehicle
Dealer’s license based on aldermanic testimony and your nonappearance.

On Wednesday, November 4, 2020, the Common Council considered the Committee’s
recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the
Committee’s recommendation and denied the Secondhand Motor Vehicle Dealer’s license
application based on aldermanic testimony and your nonappearance.

If you previously paid the license fees you may be eligible for a refund, except for a portion of
the fee that may be retained, by bringing in the receipt or filing an application for a refund within

one year to date of Common Council action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Respectfully,

TAMES R. OWCKARSKI
City Clerk _

City Hall * Room 205 « 200 E. Wells St. « Milwaukee, W1 53202
Phone (414) 286-2221 « Fax {414) 286-3456 « www.milwaukee.gov/cityclerk
(414) {414) govicilycler %

Member: International Institute of Municipal Clerks MELWAUKEE
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Ernestine Goodson Atty. James Toran
Goodson Ventures LLC 3900 W Brown Deer Rd
9012 W Silver Spring Dr Suite A159

Milwaukee, W1 53225 Brown Deer, W1 53209

Dear Ms. Goodson:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, October 20, 2020, the City's Licenses Committee voted to
recommend to the City's Common Council to not renew, the Class B Tavern and Public
Entertainment Premises licenses for the premises located at 9012 W Silver Spring Dr (“Courtside
Bar & Grill”) based on the police report, and aldermanic and police testimony.

On October 23, 2020, you were mailed a true and correct copy of the findings of fact,
conclusions of law, and recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to the Class B
Tavern and Public Entertainment Premises licenses in which the Committee recommended that
the licenses not be renewed, based on the police report, and aldermanic and police testimony.
You were further notified that the Milwaukee Common Council would consider the matter at its
meeting of Wednesday, November 4, 2020, commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Common Council
Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You
were advised of the right to file written objections and to appear personally or by counsel to
address the Common Council. At that date, time, and place, you did not appear, and you did not
file written objections to the report of the Licenses Committee. You were not represented by
counsel.

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee, the Common Council voted
not to renew, the Class B Tavern and Public Entertainment Premises licenses based the police
report, and aldermanic and police testimony. Said nonrenewal is effective November 4, 2020.

Respectfully,

J SR. OWCZARSI
City Llerk

City Hall » Room 205 » 200 E. Wells S{. + Milwaukes, WI 53202
Phone (414) 286-2221 » Fax (414) 286-3456 » www.milwaukea.gov/cityclerk >
Member: International institute of Municipal Clerks MILWAUKEE
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Atty. James Toran Ernestine Goodson

3900 W Brown Deer Rd Goodson Ventures LLC
Suite A159 9012 W Silver Spring Dr
Brown Deer, W1 53209 Milwaukee, WI 53225

Dear Ms. Goodson:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, October 20, 2020, the City's Licenses Committee voted to
recommend to the City's Common Council to not renew, the Class B Tavern and Public
Entertainment Premises licenses for the premises located at 9012 W Silver Spring Dr (“Courtside
Bar & Grill”) based on the police report, and aldermanic and police testimony.

On October 23, 2020, you were mailed a true and correct copy of the findings of fact,
conclusions of law, and recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to the Class B
Tavern and Public Entertainment Premises licenses in which the Committee recommended that
the licenses not be renewed, based on the police report, and aldermanic and police testimony,
You were further notified that the Milwaukee Common Council would consider the matter at its
meeting of Wednesday, November 4, 2020, commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Common Council
Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You
were advised of the right to file written objections and to appear personally or by counsel to
address the Common Council. At that date, time, and place, you did not appear, and you did not
file written objections to the report of the Licenses Committee. You were not represented by
counsel.

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee, the Common Council voted
not to renew, the Class B Tavern and Public Entertainment Premises licenses based the police

report, and aldermanic and police testimony. Said nonrenewal is effective November 4, 2020.

Respectfully,

City Hall » Room 205 « 200 E. Wells St « Milwaukes, Wi 53202
Phone (414} 286-2221 « Fax (414) 286-3456 » www.milwaukee.gov/cityclerk

Member: International Institute of Municipal Clerks
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November 4, 2020
Debi Damron Atty. Vincent Bobot
The Clem-Pank Group LLC 5414 S 13th St
2927 S 32nd St Milwaukee, WI 53221

MILWAUKEE, WI 53215
Dear Ms. Damron:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, October 20, 2020, the City's Licenses Committee voted to
recommend to the City's Common Council to renew, with a fifteen (15) day suspension, the
Class B Tavern and Public Entertainment Premises licenses for the premises located at 2079 S 8%
St (“On My Way Home”) based on the police report, and aldermanic and applicant testimony.

On October 23, 2020, you were mailed a true and correct copy of the findings of fact,
conclusions of law, and recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to the Class B
Tavern and Public Entertainment Premises licenses in which the Committee recommended that
the licenses be renewed, with a fifteen (15) day suspension, based on the police report, and
aldermanic and applicant testimony. You were further notified that the Milwaukee Common
Council would consider the matter at its meeting of Wednesday, November 4, 2020,
commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Common Council Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200
Hast Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised of the right to file written
objections and to appear personally or by counsel to address the Common Council. At that date,
time, and place, you did not appear, and you did not file written objections to the report of the
Licenses Committee. You were not represented by counsel.

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee, the Common Council voted to
renew, with a fifteen (15) day suspension, the Class B Tavern and Public Enfertainment Premises
licenses based the police report and aldermanic and applicant testimony. Said suspension is
effective 12:01 am on November 19, 2020 until 11:59 p.m. on December 3, 2020.

Respectfully,

JAMES RNOWCZARSKT
Clerk

City Hall » Room 205 « 200 E£. Wells St. + Milwaukee, W1 53202
Phone (414) 286-2221 » Fax {414} 288-3456 + www.milwaukee. gov/cityclerk %
Member! International Institute of Municipal Clerks PIEWAUKER
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November 4, 2020
Atty. Vincent Bobot Debi Damron
5414 S 13th St The Clem-Pank Group LLC
Milwaukee, WI 53221 2927 S 32nd St
MILWAUKEE, WI 53215

Dear Ms. Damron:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, October 20, 2020, the City's Licenses Committee voted to
recommend to the City's Common Council to renew, with a fifteen (15) day suspension, the
Class B Tavern and Public Entertainment Premises licenses for the premises located at 2079 S gh
St (“On My Way Home”) based on the police report, and aldermanic and applicant testimony.

On October 23, 2020, you were mailed a true and correct copy of the findings of fact,
conclusions of law, and recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to the Class B
Tavern and Public Entertainment Premises licenses in which the Committee recommended that
the licenses be renewed, with a fifieen (15) day suspension, based on the police report, and
aldermanic and applicant festimony. You were further notified that the Milwaukee Common
Council would consider the matter at its meeting of Wednesday, November 4, 2020,
commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Common Council Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200
East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised of the right to file written
objections and to appear personally or by counsel to address the Common Council. At that date,
time, and place, you did not appear, and you did not file written objections to the report of the
Licenses Committee. You were not represented by counsel.

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee, the Common Council voted to
renew, with a fifteen (15) day suspension, the Class B Tavern and Public Entertainment Premises
licenses based the police report and aldermanic and applicant testimony. Said suspension is
effective 12:01 am on November 19, 2020 until 11:59 p.m. on December 3, 2020,

Respectfully,

S R%CZAR

City (lerk

City Hall » Room 205 » 200 E, Wells St, » Milwaukee, W{ 53202
Phone (414) 286-2221 « Fax (414) 286-3456 « www.milwaukee.govieityclerk

Member: International Institute of Municipal Clerks
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November 4, 2020

Tanyada Nichols

Social Puff Hookah Station LLC
7954 N 107th St

Milwaukee, WI 53224

Dear Ms. Nichols:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, October 20, 2020, the Licenses Committee voted to
recommend to the Common Council to deny your application for the Class B Tavern—Wine Only
license based on aldermanic, applicant, and neighborhood testimony.

On Wednesday, November 4, 2020, the Common Council considered the Committee’s
recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the
Committee’s recommendation and denied the Class B Tavern—Wine Only license application
based on aldermanic, applicant, and neighborhood testimony.

If you previously paid the license fees you may be eligible for a refund, except for a portion of
the fee that may be retained, by bringing in the receipt or filing an application for a refund within
one year to date of Common Council action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Respectfully,

City Hall » Room 205 » 200 E. Wells St. + Milwaukee, Wi 53202
Phone (414) 286-2221 « Fax (414) 286-3456 » www.milwaukee.gov/cityclerk
Member: International Institute of Municipal Clerks MIEWAUKEE






